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To: CVG Airlines and Tenants 

 

From:  Brian Cobb, VP - Customer Experience 

 

Subject: Concourse A Bag Make-Up Construction  

 

Date: April 17, 2017 

 

 Effective Wednesday, April 19:  

CONCOURSE A BAG MAKE-UP (BMU) CONSTRUCTION 

CVG’s contractor will begin mobilizing equipment in and around the Concourse A BMU. The contractor 

will be removing older, unused induction lines, capping the same area, and installing a new carousel. 

This effort is to support additional bag handling capacity off of Concourse A. This work is anticipated 

to extend into mid-June.  

 

The work zone will be barricaded accordingly. No unauthorized personnel are permitted within the 

work safety zone during the duration of construction. Baggage tug drivers are reminded to exercise 

caution and be mindful of speed limits in and around the BMU due to pedestrian traffic and worker 

activity.  
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